## Dear Child's Name

Thank you for the gift of a shiny new tooth. I'll add it to my treasured collection.

For keeping it so shiny and clean, I've left behind a little gift for you.

Soon, you'll see another tooth to take the old one's place. The new one should last a very long time. Please be sure to brush all of your teeth twice a day and floss once daily to clean between your teeth. This will make your dentist and me very happy. Be sure to visit your dentist regularly, because we're very good friends.

Another way to keep your teeth sparkly and clean is to eat good snacks.

Stay away from too many sweets, and eat lots of fruits and vegetables.

Have a fairy nice day! Your Friend,

The Tooth Fairy